
 

The 

HOUSING AUTHORITY 
of the City of Augusta, Georgia 

 

Memorandum 
To: All Sites 

From: Sandra Smith, Director of Management, Sandra Smith 
Date: October 02, 2024 

Re: Hurricane Helene Aftermath 

 
It is our hope that you all are safe. Hurricane Helene came in and caught us by surprise. We have all been affected in one 

way or another. The Augusta Housing Authority has been out accessing the damage in your Developments to determine 

what is needed and where. While we do not have the available resources to meet all your needs, we are doing what we can 

and partnering with outside resources as they become available. 

 

Below you will find a list of various resources throughout Augusta: 

 
Call 311 for loss of groceries 

Visit dhs.georgia.gov – to apply for food stamp replacement for loss of food 

Visit https://www.fema.gov to apply for assistance with reimbursements for loss of food or additional expenses 

Visit www.augustaga.gov for updates on all City of Augusta Hurricane Helene updates and water distribution locations.  

 

Here are a few groups you can join on Facebook offering updates on various locations that are providing assistance: 

 

Augusta, Georgia Government – City of Augusta  

Lets Talk Augusta 

Connect Augusta  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER THERE IS A WATER BOIL ADVISORY IN EFFECT. This information is updated on the 

city of Augusta website as well. 

 

Key things to remember: 

 

You are still responsible for cleaning out your refrigerator and disposing spoiled food. Failure to do so could result in AHA 

charging you a cleaning fee of $50.00 or a total refrigerator replacement fee of $550.00. Rent is still due and payable in 

accordance with your lease agreement. If you are experiencing a hardship you will need to reach out directly to your 

Property Manager. Please keep in mind due to lack of power and or internet some offices may not be opened. You can 

however email your manager or drop a note in their office Dropbox. Everyone will be contacted accordingly.  

 
Contact Information for Staff by Development is as follows:  

 

Olmstead – Suzanne Frazier – sfrazier@augustapha.org 

Oak Pointe – Beatrice Atwell – batwell@augustapha.org 

Dogwood Terrace – Chante’ Myrick – cmyrick@augustapha.org 

Peabody Apartments – Vikki Jackson – vjackson@augustapha.org 

Ervin Towers, Hal Powell Apartments, and Powell Pointe – Frances Cutter – fcutter@augustapha.org 

Allen Homes and MM Scott – Emily House – ehouse@augustapha.org 

Jennings Homes – Faye Moton – fmoton@augustapha.org 

Barton Village and Overlook Apartments – Talicia Philpot – tphilpot@augustapha.org 

 

Please call 706-724-2561 for any maintenance concerns. If you have an emergency dial 911.  

 

Your patience and cooperation are truly appreciated as we try to navigate through these difficult times. m 

 
 

 
 

https://www.fema.gov/
http://www.augustaga.gov/
mailto:sfrazier@augustapha.org
mailto:batwell@augustapha.org
mailto:cmyrick@augustapha.org
mailto:vjackson@augustapha.org
mailto:fcutter@augustapha.org
mailto:ehouse@augustapha.org
mailto:fmoton@augustapha.org
mailto:tphilpot@augustapha.org

